
Oil and Gas Competitiveness Review Board comments   3/13/2015 
 
From: wmolson@gci.net [mailto:wmolson@gci.net]  
Sent: Friday, March 13, 2015 1:53 PM 
To: Rep. Paul Seaton; Rep. Les Gara; Rep. Benjamin Nageak; Rep. Bob Herron 
Subject: Friday March 13th 

 

 

Representatives 

 

The testimony from the "Oil and Gas Competitive Review Board" before the House 

Resources Committee today increased my doubts that last session's Senate Bill 21 was 

a good decision. The Review Board has not been able to do what they were assigned 

to do. 

 

It reminds of the old poem: 

 

They tackled the job that couldn't be done. 

With a smile they went right to it. 

 

They tackled the job that couldn't be done, 

And they couldn't do it ! 
 

Wallace Olson, Auke Bay 
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